
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           

           

        25th September 2019

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

THE SPACE DOME IS COMING TO GRANGE INFANTS SCHOOL! 

 

 
 

As part of our ‘Voyage to Discovery’ topic this term we are learning about 

space. On Friday 11th October, Year 2 will be able to experience a 360˚ 

space dome where they will be able to go inside, hold artefacts, watch 

amazing videos about space and the moon, and ask an expert the many 

questions that they may have whirling around in their head. We believe 

this will be a fantastic opportunity for them. 

 

We would kindly ask for a donation of £4.60 towards this activity. This 

can be paid via Schoolmoney by Wednesday 2nd October. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 2 Team 
 


